
THE REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY OF THE COUNTY OF VENTURA 
 

County Executive Office • 800 S. Victoria Avenue, Ventura, CA 93009 • Fax (805) 654-5106 

 
 
 
September 26, 2011 
 
  
County Auditor-Controller’s Office 
Attn: Sandy Bickford 
800 South Victoria Ave., L# 1540 
Ventura, CA  93009 
 
 
Re: Ventura County Redevelopment Agency – ROPS Form 
 
Dear Sandy, 
 
In compliance with Health and Safety Code section 34169 (h) (added by ABx1 26), 
please find attached the Redevelopment Agency of the County of Ventura’s preliminary 
draft of our initial Recognized Obligation Payment Schedule (ROPS).  This document 
has been prepared and transmitted to the County of Ventura, as Successor Agency, for 
the purpose of identifying those payments required under current obligations. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me via phone at (805) 477-1994 or e-mail at jeff.burgh@ventura.org . 
 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeff Burgh 
Deputy Executive Officer,  
acting as designee of Executive Director 
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